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Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers, 
 

School Association are very happy to introduce to you Xmas4schools. Xmas4schools is a fantastic 
company that produce beautiful fundraising Christmas products from your children’s artwork. 
 
Over the next couple of days your children will be drawing and designing their artwork at school. 

Once this is completed this will be sent home with your child with a form asking for your contact 
details and your childs name, ensuring all spellings are correct. These will be sent to you by the 
15th October. 

 
Forms and artwork then will need to be returned to school by 20th October. This will then be sent 
to Xmas4schools who will upload your childs artwork to an online portal. You will then receive an 
email and text with your order code and a link to their online ordering website, enter your code to 
login, place your order and make payment. Deliveries will be made back to school where the 
School Assocation will distribute to you. This date will be confirmed once we know the quantity of 

orders placed. Unfortunately any artwork returned AFTER 20th October will not be available to 
order. 
 
The great thing is that £1.00 from each product sale will go straight back to the School 
Association!, what an amazing fundraising opportunity, whilst doing some Christmas shopping for 
family and friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As you can see there are some fabulous gift ideas for Christmas and we hope that your child 
enjoys creating their artwork. Please see attached flyer from Xmas4schools. 

 
If you need any further information then please email us at  
 
school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk 
School Assocation 

mailto:school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


